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Environmental Impact Review Board 
Box 2120 
Inuvik NT  X0E 0T0 
 
ATTENTION:  ELIZABETH SNIDER, CHAIR 
 
Dear Ms. Snider: 
 
RE:  HAMLET OF TUKTOYAKTUK, TOWN OF INUVIK AND GNWT - CONSTRUCTION OF 
THE INUVIK TO TUKTOYAKTUK HIGHWAY, NORTHWEST TERRITORIES [02/10-05] 
 
 
The Environmental Impact Screening Committee (EISC) screened the above-noted project 
description at its April 12-14, 2010 meeting and determined that the development could have a 
significant negative impact on the environment and Inuvialuit wildlife harvesting in the Inuvialuit 
Settlement Region [IFA Section 11.(17)(c)] and is subject to further assessment and review. 
 

The EISC held a meeting on April 23, 2010 and determined that the proposed project would be 
referred to the Environmental Impact Review Board as per IFA Section 11.(20). 
 
The issues and the reasons for the referral that were identified by the EISC during the screening of 
this project description are noted in the attached decision letter.   
 
If there are any questions regarding this referral, please do not hesitate to contact the EISC office. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Barb Chalmers 
Environmental Assessment Coordinator 
  
Attachments: EISC decision letter package April 12-14, 2010 


